
   
 

Register Now for Part 1 (of 3-Part Series):  
April 13th 4-7pm, Providence Marriott  

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/recalibrating-risk-redefining-infection-
prevention-in-the-community-tickets-292482371647 

 
CDC’s Project Firstline Infection Prevention and Control Collaborative: 

Part 1: Building Infection Control Mitigation Plans for Evolving Environments  
(conference, parking and box dinner are free of charge) 

 
Objectives:  

o Identify mitigation measures and implementation strategies to keep patients and team 
members safe 

o Discuss responding to changes in prevalence, seasonality, clusters, and trends of 
communicable diseases 

o Introduce and utilize tool for defining facilities’ infection control risk, facilitators, and barriers 
to implementing mitigation plan: Risk Needs Assessment  

 
Presenters: 

Michael Koster, MD, FAAP, Lifespan, Kristen Ferlisi, Lifespan, Haley Fiske, BSN, MPH, RN, Lifespan 
Melissa Iannotti-Murdock, BSN, RN, CIC, CDC Foundation 

 
Agenda: 

3:45pm Registration 
4:00pm - 5:30pm Session 1 

5:30pm – 6:00pm Dinner Break 
6:00pm – 7:00pm Session 2 

 
Target Audience: pediatric practices, clinics, outpatient pediatrics, family medicine, school nurses, urgent care 
facilities 

 
Accreditation:  
This activity has been planned and implemented in accordance with the Accreditation Criteria and Policies of 
the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME) through the joint providership of Rhode 
Island Hospital and American Academy of Pediatrics, Rhode Island Chapter. Rhode Island Hospital is accredited 
by the ACCME to provide continuing medical education for physicians. 
  
Credit Designation: Physicians: Rhode Island Hospital designates this live activity for a maximum of 2.5 AMA 
PRA Category 1 Credit(s)™.  Physicians should claim only the credit commensurate with the extent of their 
participation in the activity. 

 
More information and resources on CDC’s Project Firstline are available at: 

https://www.cdc.gov/infectioncontrol/projectfirstline/index.html 
 

Project Firstline is a national collaborative led by the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) to provide infection control 
training and education to frontline healthcare workers and public health personnel. American Academy of Pediatrics is proud to 
partner with Project Firstline, as supported through Cooperative Agreement CDC-RFA-OT18- 1802. CDC is an agency within the 

Department of Health and Human Services (HHS). The contents of this program do not necessarily represent the policies of CDC or HHS 
and should not be considered an endorsement by the Federal Government. 
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